STATE OF HAWALII
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
HIGHWAYS DIVISION

ADDENDUM NO. 5
FOR
NIMITZ HIGHWAY AND ALA MOANA BOULEVARD RESURFACING AND
HIGHWAY LIGHTING REPLACEMENT
FORT STREET TO KALAKAUA AVENUE
FEDERAL-AID PROJECT NO. NH-092-1(27)
DISTRICT OF HONOLULU
ISLAND OF OAHU
FY 2009

The following Amendments shall be made to the Bid Documents:
1. NOTICE TO BIDDERS
1. Prospective bidders are hereby notified that receiving of sealed proposals

scheduled for March 11, 2010 will be postponed and rescheduled for 2:00
P.M., March 18, 2010.

Please acknowledge receipt of this Addendum No. 5 by recording the date of its receipt in
the space provided on page P-4 of the proposal.
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RENNON T. MORIOKA
Director of Transportation

NH-092-1(27) | 3/10/10
Addendum page 1



